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Coming in September:‌

Demolition work begins in the new Teen Services room‌
Renovations will begin on a large section of the fitness floor‌
Front circle desk will be removed‌
Work on the main entrance of the Wellness Center will begin‌

 ‌
August has come and gone, and we are pleased to announce that the new spaces for Wellbriety‌
and Physical Therapy are officially open! Now that those areas are complete, Walker Construction‌
has moved on to the next phase of the renovation. This month’s work will begin in the new Teen‌
Services room, the fitness floor, and the conference rooms.‌ ‌

Early on this work will be mostly demolition based, and still very noisy. We will continue to keep‌
disposable ear plugs at our front desk for patrons that need them. Speaking of the front desk, you‌
will soon notice a change in our check-in process. Our big circle front desk is being removed, and a‌
temporary check-in station is now set up near our pro shop display area.‌ ‌

Towards the middle of September, renovations will begin in the main entrance. Once they begin‌
working in that area, we will have signs up and prepared to guide side doors that will help‌
everyone safely enter the building.‌

It’s exciting to see the building transform and create new spaces for our community! Stay tuned
and keep following along.‌


